
Insulin pens that contain more 
than one dose of insulin are 
only meant for one person.

Insulin pens should never be 
used for more than one person. 

They are only approved for use 
on individual patients, even 
when the needle is changed 
or when there is leftover 
medicine. No exceptions.

The One & Only Campaign is a public health effort to eliminate unsafe 
medical injections. To learn more about safe injection practices, 
please visit www.cdc.gov/injectionsafety/1anonly.html.
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